
 
22 April 2009 
 
Disability and Accessibility Commission Minutes 
 
Phil Lenz, Bryan Szteliga, Ben Szteliga, Max Szteliga, Melissa Cordeiro and Meagan 
Monteiro in attendance. 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:40 p.m. 
 
1.) Commission has been improved for funding of $150,000. The Commission must 
decide quickly which projects to begin funding. 
 
2.) Mr. Lenz suggested an Evacuation Chair be purchased for the top floor of the Town 
Hall. The particular model he found costs approximately $2,832.  Group discussed 
looking at other models and seeking out further information from the Fire Chief for 
possible recommendations. 
 
3.) Group reviewed list of projects to begin funding and it is listed as follows: 
 A.) Evacuation Chair-$2,832 
 B.) Quinn Elementary School-$34,500 
  1.) Three Bathrooms (Boy, Girl, Staff) 
  2.) Water Fountain (Closest to Classroom) 
  3.) Stage Lift (Mobile, Used for all Schools) 
 C.) Middle School-$23,630 
  1.) Water Fountains (Three) 
  2.) Bathrooms (Five sinks, toilets, grab bar) 
 D.) Town Hall-$9,625 
  1.) Funded completely except for Verizon Phone outside 
 E.) Senior Center-$9,000 
  1.) Funded completely except for $800 
 F.) Southworth Library-$4,370 
 G.) Round Hill-$6,400 
 H.) Memorial Stadium-tabled  
 I.) Apponagansett Park-$7500 
 J.) Police Station-$700   Total=$108,557 
4.) Group discussed adding provisions to funding where work could be done at a less 
expensive cost than what it is provided in the recommendations packet. Also, all 
approximate figures for all projects are itemized in the recommendation packet should 
any committee or town member have specific questions. 
 
5.) Next meeting April 29th at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:05 p.m. 
   
 


